

Lori A. Fowle

Vassalboro, ME 04989 Residence: (207) 872-7268 Cell Phone: (207) 649-4863 Lori.Fowle@legislature.maine.gov HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

2 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0002 (207) 287-1400

TTY: (207) 287-4469

April 23, 2015

Todd Tollhurst Gun Owners of Maine, Inc. PO Box 65 China, ME 04356

Dear Mr. Tollhurst:

This letter is a response to your Freedom of Access Act Request of Monday, April 13.

After receiving your request, I conducted a search of my e-mails and reviewed documents submitted to the Legislature's Criminal Justice and Public Safety Committee related to legislation dealing with concealed weapons permits. The entire process took roughly one hour.

I am in possession of a single document that generally fits the description you outlined in your request and have enclosed it with this letter. However, the document contains only general statistics from various towns describing how many concealed weapons permits were denied and the broad reason for the denial. No personal information is contained in that document. To the best of my knowledge, the Committee does not possess any documents or e-mails that contain confidential concealed weapons permit application information of specific individuals.

Sincerely,

Lori Fowle

State Representative

Lori Youle